
Tuesday, January 14th 

Hello Bluejays!

Pledge:

Please stand and join me for the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 
America, and to the republic for which it stands; one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice 
for all. 

Moment of Silence:
As we begin another day, let us pause for a minute of silence to reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any other 
silent activity. 

Students and Teachers:

The 2025 Federal Application for Student Aid (FAFSA) Opt-Out form is now posted in Google Classroom. 
Filing the FAFSA is a requirement for graduation; if you do not plan to file the FAFSA, you must submit 
this form to fulfill the graduation requirement. Please ensure it is signed and returned to Mrs. Chadd's 
office by March 14, 2025. There will be a collection box available in the North Office for your submissions 
or return by email to Mrs. Chadd. If you have any questions see Mrs. Chadd (01/17)

Juniors and Seniors -If you would like to take the ASVAB Test we will be giving it at Guthrie High School 
on January 27th at 8:30 am. Please complete the form in Google Classroom to reserve you a spot to test. 
The deadline to sign up will be January 20th.  What is the ASVAB - The Armed Services Vocational 
Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) is a standardized test that helps determine a student's eligibility for military 
service and job training. The test is not just for military placement but also used to help students find 
careers that match their strengths. It is a military requirement to enlist if that is your end goal. If you have 
more questions see Mrs. Chadd, Mrs. Blakemore or Col Brede (1/20)

Outback will be closed today

Happy Birthday Today to:

Have a great day Bluejays!!!


